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Spring Fishing Show 2019
Article: August Sapinet

The MLAOC was again asked to organize a display of Antique & Classic Outboards at the 2019 Spring Fishing 
Show at the Mississauga International Centre on the Family Day weekend. We had more Club volunteers to 
participate at the display this year than past years, which was great to see.  The one motor that attracted 
more attention than any of the others was Dana Torch‘s  environmentally friendly, totally Green, Hand 

Cranked (Armstrong?) outboard. Which he won at the 2018 MLAOC A.G.M silent auction. Perhaps a Hand 
Cranked outboard display should be featured next year as Nick Monastero is already planning for that event.

Thank you Nick for organizing the Fishing Show Display.  And thank you to our Members, August Sapinet, 
Dana Torch, Cameron McIntosh, Mike Kreckle, Ken Smith, Rick Burns, Jim Greig & Harry Sutton for bringing 
out motors and staffing our exhibit.

The MLAOC Fishing Show Team  
Dana Torch with his 

Hand Cranked trolling device. 


